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Fatal Shooting by Oxnard Police Department Officer Found Justified 
 

VENTURA, Calif. – District Attorney Erik Nasarenko announced today that the review of the 

circumstances concerning the April 7, 2023, shooting of Cristian Baltazar-Torres by Oxnard Police 

Department Officer Jarrod Sheffield has been completed.  

The full report is available on the Ventura County District Attorney’s Office website and explains 

the District Attorney’s conclusions that Officer Sheffield acted reasonably, and the use of deadly 

force in self-defense was justified.  

 

A direct link to the report can be found HERE.  
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